Beech Class Newsletter



Friday 23rd May 2025





## Highlights of the Week:











Out Where focus was the Park this week and we have had lots of fun looking at pictures, playing with toy parks (Peppa Pig themed!) as well as listening to the story 'Shark in the Park'. Activities linked to the story have involved making paper telescopes as well as going on a (toy) shark hunt and the children have been brilliant with remembering lines from the story and thinking about rhyming words!

This week we have been thinking about -

- Singing songs with props.
- Matching our Speed Sounds.
- Looking at what's First and what Then happens.
- Being on Bikes, Trikes and Scooters outside.



















## **Head Teacher Awards**

Austin for wonderful Sounds work with an adult and matching on his own!

James for brilliant Work on Own sessions!

Safe Award:

**Ezra** for being safe when poolside and getting in the pool.



- A big 'Well Done' to all the children for our swimming sessions, they all did great, accessing the sessions and making improvements individually and as a whole class going out into the community together.
- A reminder that we have a school closure day so we will next see the children again on Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> June.
- And please remember to send PE kits back in, with weather appropriate shoes and clothing, thank you.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Wishing you all a wonderful half term holiday week!